
 
  

  
 

  
 

   

 

    

 

    

 

 

 

   

 

     

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

     

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Curriculum Committee Meeting 

Wednesday, March 20, 2019 
District Board Room 

8:00 a.m. 

Carol O’Neil called the meeting to order. 

Members Present: Heidi Hartz, Jennifer Malueg, Carol O’Neil, and Rick Wrensch 

Also Present: Superintendent Michael Garvey, Director of Teaching & Learning Lisa Krohn, 

Principal Neil O’Connell, Principal Melissa Enger, Melissa Christian, Ken Johnson, and Mark 
Siewert 

Dr. Garvey verified that the meeting was properly posted pursuant to § 19.84(1) Wis. Statutes. 

Motion by Hartz/Malueg to adopt the agenda as posted.  Motion Carried. 

Mr. O’Connell presented parent survey result’s concerning parent teacher conferences.  No 

action by the Committee.  The approved 2019-20 calendars will not have scheduled parent 

teacher conferences for MS/HS. 

The Committee discussed the personalized learning student panel who presented at the March 

Board meeting.  All members complimented the students. Mr. Wrensch will write them a thank 

you. 

Mrs. Krohn informed the Committee about summer professional development. 

The next meeting will be Wednesday, April 10th at 8:30 a.m. in the Elementary, discussing 
elementary art and music. 

Motion by Wrensch/Hartz to adjourn.  Motion carried. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Michael P. Garvey, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 


